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26th May 2023 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Changes to Lunchtime Schedule 

I am writing to inform you about some important changes that will be implemented regarding the lunchtime schedule 

at Montsaye Academy starting from Monday 5th June. 

After careful consideration and consultation with the staff and relevant stakeholders, we have made the decision to 

adjust the lunchtime schedule for students in Year 7, 8, 9, and 10. The purpose of this change is to better accommodate 

the needs of our students and ensure a more efficient and enjoyable lunchtime experience for all. 

The new lunchtime schedule will be as follows: 

• Year 8 and 10 students will have their lunch break from 12:30 PM to 1:00 PM. 

• Year 7 and 9 students will have their lunch break from 1:30 PM to 2:00 PM. 

By implementing this staggered lunchtime approach, we aim to reduce congestion in the dining areas, provide ample 

space for students to enjoy their meals, and enhance overall supervision during lunch breaks. 

Additionally, we are pleased to inform you that the school field will remain open during lunch breaks. Students will 

have the opportunity to engage in ball games and enjoy the pleasant weather while eating their lunch. We believe 

that providing a safe and enjoyable outdoor space will contribute to the overall well-being and social development of 

our students. 

We encourage you to discuss this change with them, emphasizing the importance of punctuality and adherence to the 

designated lunchtime slots. We also advise them to utilize the outdoor facilities responsibly, respecting the rules and 

guidelines set forth by the school. 

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding these changes, please do not hesitate to contact the school 

office on 01536 418 844 or via email at drogers@montsaye.northants.sch.uk.  We value your input and are here to 

provide any clarification or assistance you may require. 

Thank you for your continued support and collaboration in promoting a positive learning environment at Montsaye 

Academy.  We believe that these changes will enhance the overall lunchtime experience for our students, contributing 

to their academic success and well-being. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Daniel Rogers 

Assistant Vice Principal 
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